
TOWN OF BENSON 
RESOLUTION  #63-14 
 
DATED:  Oct. 15, 2014 
 
RE:  RESOLUTION  ACCEPTING THE 2015 TENTATIVE BUDGET AND PUTTING IT FORTH AS THE 
PRELIMINARY BUDGET FOR THE YEAR 2015 

 
MOVED:  John Shepard 
 
WHEREAS, the Town Board of the Town of Benson has established figures representing the Tentative 
Budget for 2015 and, 
 
WHEREAS, the tentative budget has been presented to the board by Oct. 5, 2014 and the board has 
completed the process required, 
 
NOW, THEREFORE BE IT  
 
RESOLVED, that the Town Board hereby accepts the Tentative Budget as the Preliminary Budget for the 
fiscal year 2015. 
 
SECONDED BY:  Robert Cox 
 
VOTE:    R. Cox –Aye              J. Stortecky – Aye             D. Gregor – Aye            J. Shepard – Aye 
               P. Snyder - Aye         
 
 
This is to certify that I, the undersigned Town Clerk of the Town of Benson, have compared the 
foregoing copy of resolution with the original minutes thereof and now remaining on file of record in my 
office, and that the same is a true and correct transcript of such original. 
 
In testimony whereof I have hereunto set my hand and affixed the Seal of the Town of Benson, this 8th 
day of October 2014. 
 
TOWN OF BENSON 
 
Jeanne Cox, Town Clerk 


